



ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT

Michael G. Lewis City Engineer

414/302-8360 414/302-8366 (Fax)

City Hall 7525 West Greenfield Avenue West Allis, Wisconsin 53214

www.ci.west-allis.wi.us mlewis@ci.west-allis.wi.us

Memorandum

TO:

Board of Public Works

FROM:

Michael Lewis, Director of Public Works/City Engineer

DATE:

April 6, 2010

RE:

Communication from the Director of Public Works/City Engineer on

behalf of Alderman Vince Vitale to discuss the traffic light at S. 60th

Street and W. Lapham Street

Alderman Vitale asked that this item be placed on the agenda for discussion.